
 

It was an action-packed day for our annual Dads’ Footy match between St Paul’s and St Peter’s 

parents last Saturday. The friendly rivalry was alive and well as dads from both schools showed 

off their skills, determination and team spirit on the field. 

 

The game was full of energy, laughter and plenty of cheering from the sidelines. It was fantastic 

to see our school dads getting involved, connecting with one another and enjoying some healthy 

competition. 

 

A big thank you to all the dads who played, to those who came along to support and cheer and 

to everyone who helped organise the event. Moments like these remind us how strong and 

connected our school community is, both on and off the field. 

 

We can’t wait for next year’s rematch—watch out St Peter’s! 

 

 

 


